
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref.:  pe/1635/nes/th/lbcpd/01b 
Planning Portal Ref.:  PP-06593149 
Your Ref.:  2017/6787/NEW 

E-mailed only: 
thomas.sild@camden.gov.uk 

jenna.litherland@camden.gov.uk 
Mr. Thomas Sild 
c/o Ms. Jenna Litherland 
Planning - Development Control 
Camden Council 
Camden Town Hall  Producing your tomorrows, today 
Judd Street   
London  31 January 2018 
WC1H 8ND  1113hrs 
 
Dear Mr. Sild, 

38 Constantine Road, Gospel Oak, London, NW3 2NG: 
Proposed Single-Storey Rear Extension and Main Roof Extension; 

Issuing of Revised Drawing No. 1635/05E 
 
Thank you for your responding e-mail dated 29 January 2018. 
 
As our telephone conversation this morning, the e-mail transmission of this letter is accompanied by our 
drawing no. 16345/05E, which has a note removed that referred to the raising of the party parapet and party 
wall, which are confirmed as not any longer proposed from the actual heights shown on the proposed 
elevations of the same drawing of revision D. 
 
This drawing is therefore corrected for the avoidance of doubt. 
 
We understand from you this morning that Mr. Sild did not make his recommendation before he went away 
on leave on 24 January 2018, and therefore he will likely make his recommendation upon his return. 
 
In the meantime, we understand that you shall upload to your website the drawing no. 1635/05E, for which 
we would thank you. 
 
Should you wish to discuss any related matters, please make contact. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Terry Harriette 
BSc(Hons), MIStructE, MICE, CEng, EurIng, MFPWS, IOSH(Aff) 
Director 
for and on behalf of THe CONSULTANTS 
 
Attachment to e-mail: Drawing no. 1635/05E. 
 
c.c. Mr. M. Whitfield  + drg. via e-mail. 


